
STATE OF CONNECTICUT ~ OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL                          

ATTORNEY GENERAL GEORGE JEPSEN 
 

For Immediate Release    WEDNESDAY MARCH 30, 2011 

Statement by ATTORNEY GENERAL GEORGE JEPSEN about proposed  
                       AT&T/T-Mobile merger: 
 
 “A merger of this magnitude, especially in an already concentrated market, will 
naturally be scrutinized for competitive ramifications. I have no doubt that the 
Department of Justice and the Federal Communications Commission will be 
investigating the deal for its competitive impact. We will be in communication 
with the federal government, and with any state undertaking a review, to ensure to 
our satisfaction that the matter is being appropriately investigated and the interests 
of Connecticut consumers are protected.” 
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